
Fr George is inviting expressions of interest from childrenwho would like to become altar servers. Those whovolunteer will take part in training to prepare them toassist at Sunday Masses. It is hoped that several studentswill put their hand up so that a roster can be created, witheach child serving about once a month. Please note thatchildren must have completed their sacraments beforebeginning this role.

On Tuesday, students preparing to receive the Sacr
ament of

Eucharist/First Holy Communion will take part in a special

workshop. This will give them the chance to explore the

sacrament more deeply and reflect on their faith journey

so far. We ask that you keep these children in your prayer
s

as they prepare for this important step. We have Candidates

completing the Sacrament in both Cobden and Camperdown. 
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From September 1 to October 4, we join the Christian
family around the world in celebrating the Season of
Creation – a time of prayer and action dedicated to
caring for our common home. During this season, we
recognise God as Creator and reflect on our responsibility
to love and protect the gift of creation. As followers of
Christ, we are reminded that our well-being is closely
connected to the well-being of the Earth and all living
things. This year’s theme, “Peace with Creation,” invites us
to rejoice in God’s creation and renew our commitment to
safeguarding it for future generations.

Season of Creation 


